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ITEM- 3 '

Hello,

I am a concerned Vaughan resident and like to express by voice against 10-storey and 7-storey proposals at Islington Avenue and Napa Valley Dnvc
{ City of Vaughan files #0P.16.010 and #Z.16.035 development application by Gatehollow Estates Inc. (Royal Park)

The scale and height of the proposed development will dwarf the surrounding buildings and the nearby park and is completely out of keeping with the
character of Woodbridge, Sonoma Heights neighborhood.

1 believe that this development will destroy the uniqueness that we love about Sonoma Heights neighborhood: its mature, its human scale, and the smali
town feel that we have so carefully preserved here. Sonoma Heights neighborhood belongs to all of us to enjoy.

Best Regards,
Irina Szabo

WPGolden Gate Circle



